
Important - School Uniform 

 

Dear Families,  

It was wonderful to welcome the children back into school today! There were lots of smiles and 

it was great to see everyone in the correct uniform. 

Please see PE days for each class below. 

Children need to wear PE kit into school on their PE day. 

Children must wear the correct PE kit (no logos, pictures or writing on any PE kit): 

• Black shorts or jogging trousers 

• Plain white t-shirt 



• Black trainers or pumps  

In cold weather, children must wear their school jumper on PE days (no tracksuit tops). 

For health and safety, children must not wear jewelry or loose headscarves during PE lessons. 

Kind regards  

Christine Chapman 
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